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February 22, 2019

NOTICE OF DECISION

Notice is hereby given that at its February 21, 2019 meeting, the Representative Policy
Board of the South Central Connecticut Regional Water District approved the South
Central Connecticut Regional Water Authority’s Application #18-04 for the construction
of a One Million Gallon Water Storage Tank in Derby, Connecticut.

Thomas P. Clifford I1I, Chairperson
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